
May 1, 2017

Dear Patriot Supporter, 

     The Patriot Nation Men’s Club will have its 4th Annual Fishing Rodeo on Friday and 
Saturday, June 23rd and 24th. The Patriot Nation Men’s Club is a non-profit organization 
that is a proud supporter of John Curtis Christian School. We are a Christian men’s 
organization that has been formed to give support to John Curtis Christian School and the 
surrounding community. You can find out more information about the Patriot Nation 
Men’s Club at www.patriotnationmc.com

     Enclosed you will find the Fishing Rodeo entry forms and sponsorship information. If 
you or someone you know would like to fish, pOease maiO \our entr\ form as soon as 
possiEOe so we can reserve \our spot to� 3.2. %o[ 11094, 1ew 2rOeans, /$ 70181. If 
you cannot participate, but would like to volunteer or make a donation to the Fishing 
Rodeo, your support will be greatly appreciated. Remember, we are also having the 
$10,000.00 Raffle this year!!! Tickets will be selling for $100.00 each and only 300 will be 
sold. If you have any questions, please contact our fishing rodeo coordinator, Juan 
Moncivais, juanm@patriotnationmc.com or 601-498-7025. Please come join us and 
make this year’s Fishing Rodeo a great event!

Sincerely, 

Frank Massicot

President 
Patriot Nation Men’s Club 
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